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We have a B&B in Tenants Harbor, Maine and rely solely on tourism for our 
business. With the existing 9% lodging tax (and 8% for our restaurant), a tax increase 
(especially with no cap or guidelines for future hikes) could significantly negatively 
impact our business and discourage visitors from staying in Maine. 


